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MESSAGE FROM ADMINISTRATION

Dear HES community,

Thank you for your unwavering support during Teacher Appreciation Week! Our
teachers and staff were touched and immensely grateful for all the recognition, thankful
messages, and of course, treats throughout the week!

We will continue the celebration tomorrow at our PTA sponsored Multicultural Night!
Join us for an enchanting evening, exploring diverse cultures and learning about one
another as a community! We are excited for students to show pride in their uniqueness
and increase a collective sense of belonging, here at Hammond.

Warmly,

Heather Moraff, Principal
Nykia Mapson, Assistant Principal



EARLY DISMISSAL TOMORROW, MAY 17

Friday, May 17 schools will be closing 3 hours early for a staff Professional Learning
Day. Hammond Elementary will be dismissed at 12:15. Please be sure you have made
any necessary arrangements for your children.

FIELD DAY - VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Thank you to those who have already graciously volunteered their time for this fun,
school-wide event. Just a few spots left to fill! Help us reach 100% volunteerism for
Field Day!



SCHOOLWIDE ENRICHMENT FAIR - MAY 23

Join us for an exciting evening at our upcoming Schoolwide Enrichment Fair scheduled
for Thursday, May 23rd from 6:00pm -7:30 pm. We invite you to come and celebrate
the effort, commitment, and imagination of our talented Hammond Tigers. Student
projects will be showcased in the team areas and the lunchroom. So, mark your
calendars and be prepared to be amazed by the creativity and dedication showcased at
this special event! Students, please use this link to sign up for a time to present your
project.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F45A5AF2CA13-49560518-enrichment#/

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F45A5AF2CA13-49560518-enrichment#/


CAREER DAY MAY 23

SPRING CHORUS CONCERT

The Hammond Elementary School 4th and 5th Grade Chorus is excited to present our
Spring Chorus Concert on Wednesday, May 22 at 7pm in the Hammond High School
auditorium! This is a wonderful opportunity for our singers to perform on the big high
school stage. We will share the concert with the Hammond Middle School Choruses
and their director, Mr. Ryan Ritzes. Please come out to support our vocal musicians
and be sure to stay to the end for a special combined chorus performance!



A NOTE FROM ORCHESTRA

If your child is using a school Orchestra instrument, it must be returned to Mrs. Jacobs
by Friday, May 31.

The last day of Orchestra lessons for this year is Friday, June 7.

5th GRADE YARD SIGN

FOLLOW THIS LINK TO ORDER YOUR YARD SIGN:
https://hes-pta.memberhub.com/store/items/852615

https://hes-pta.memberhub.com/store/items/852615


BUS REGISTRATION - REQUIRED!

Bus registration opened on April 8th! Details on Bus Transportation Registration are
available on the HCPSS website. Please register through May 31st.

Parents/guardians whose children are eligible for bus transportation are asked to
register to receive bus service each year to help the school system plan for student
transportation needs. The transportation registration process will open at 9 a.m.
Monday, April 8 through May 31, and will be completed online via HCPSS Connect
Synergy. Registration must be done for each eligible child.

To be eligible for bus service, your child’s home address must be outside of a school’s
walk zones. You can verify address eligibility in the HCPSS School Attendance Area
Locator. After inputting your address, a window will appear that will indicate either bus
or walk for each school level. Please note, the attendance area locator also includes a
link for the bus stop locator, which is set for the current school year. Bus stop
information for the 2024-2025 school year will be available in August.

You do not need to take any action if:

● Your child is not eligible for bus transportation
● Your child receives transportation as part of their Individualized Education

Program (IEP) or 504 Plan, or
● Your child is a graduating senior

Details on bus transportation registration, including a guide to register and scenarios
families may see when registering, can be found online.

MEDIA CENTER: END OF YEAR DATES

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FUx4LSwNFNlhNnnUYiNKQtw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRn8CW7P0RiaHR0cHM6Ly9oY3Bzcy1naXMubWFwcy5hcmNnaXMuY29tL2FwcHMvd2ViYXBwdmlld2VyL2luZGV4Lmh0bWw_aWQ9YjFkMzE1MzkyMTUxNGZiZWFkMGFiYjBmOTIwOTAyMTdXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmYFO_IOZuCNStxSGEhFQVRIRVJfTU9SQUZGQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=05%7C02%7CLisa_Castaneda%40hcpss.org%7Cd79a7226ebe54d492b3e08dc581283fb%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C638482083770140993%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Oru%2FKtVXMm4j48bolcbv2glxLswIgEJIwXtDOsLjHvc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FUx4LSwNFNlhNnnUYiNKQtw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRn8CW7P0RiaHR0cHM6Ly9oY3Bzcy1naXMubWFwcy5hcmNnaXMuY29tL2FwcHMvd2ViYXBwdmlld2VyL2luZGV4Lmh0bWw_aWQ9YjFkMzE1MzkyMTUxNGZiZWFkMGFiYjBmOTIwOTAyMTdXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmYFO_IOZuCNStxSGEhFQVRIRVJfTU9SQUZGQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=05%7C02%7CLisa_Castaneda%40hcpss.org%7Cd79a7226ebe54d492b3e08dc581283fb%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C638482083770140993%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Oru%2FKtVXMm4j48bolcbv2glxLswIgEJIwXtDOsLjHvc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F7KQ5N_ERQideJaKidOmV4A~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRn8CW7P0Q6aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL3NjaG9vbHMvdHJhbnNwb3J0YXRpb24vcmVnaXN0cmF0aW9uL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZgU78g5m4I1K3FIYSEVBVEhFUl9NT1JBRkZAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=05%7C02%7CLisa_Castaneda%40hcpss.org%7Cd79a7226ebe54d492b3e08dc581283fb%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C638482083770151833%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jLe0EE9DgyO4dl5ahviveDXwdI2yqJexJSHvXQlXavo%3D&reserved=0


FAMILY READ THE RAINBOW BOOK CLUB

Our next FAMILY Read the Rainbow book club will occur on Monday, June 3rd at
6:00PM and feature the book Twas the Night Before Pride. The book's author, Joanna
McClintick, will be present at our book club meeting to answer questions and talk about
writing the book. The first 50 families with students in Pre school - 5th grade who
register for this book club will receive a free copy of the book sent to their home or
media center. This book club is open to anyone who would like to join us - students,
staff, parents, and community.

GIFTED & TALENTED SUMMER PROGRAMS

​​The Gifted and Talented (G/T) Summer Institutes for Talent Development offers additional
advanced-level instruction and enrichment experiences not regularly available during the
academic school year for students entering grades 1-8. Rigorous instruction focusing on talent
development is offered in mathematics, science, social studies, language arts, technology and
fine arts.

No testing nor prior G/T coursework is required for enrollment in these enrichment
offerings.

For Summer 2024, we will be offering one two-week session from July 8 - 19 at Burleigh Manor
Middle School. While the program is half-day, before and after care is available on site via
Howard County Recreation and Parks.
A few highlights ---

● Bus transportation to area collector stops!
● Exciting courses in Humanities, STEM, and the Arts!

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1qKhM0WCPBp1dag-4MZzI3OyNIx7eyOW6%2Fedit&data=05%7C02%7CLisa_Castaneda%40hcpss.org%7Cf198420de126448db5e908dc62ee2e48%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C638494022365002643%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=n1HRvsWTybKXzZhzj0x8e54skoudaQLKUGfS%2FuSoits%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1qKhM0WCPBp1dag-4MZzI3OyNIx7eyOW6%2Fedit&data=05%7C02%7CLisa_Castaneda%40hcpss.org%7Cf198420de126448db5e908dc62ee2e48%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C638494022365013798%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IW8IFy7feluGyAjgeMtrV5SS1POGtw9EcOpoc%2FMUd6k%3D&reserved=0


Financial assistance is available for students participating in the Free and Reduced Meal
Program.
Families of HCPSS students may enter registration requests through HCPSS Connect
beginning on April 2 at 6 p.m.

For more information on how to register, please see this registration guide.
● G/T Course Listing
● G/T Course Matrix

Contact: GTSummer@hcpss.org or 410-313-6671.

OTHER SUMMER PROGRAMS

Join Summer Basketball Camp. Click here for all of the information.

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1382ja7snHr76LJnWvq9xAy5oEc_xUnHU%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dshare_link&data=05%7C02%7CLisa_Castaneda%40hcpss.org%7C9343b1ae36394e6ec02408dc48f96927%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C638465483284263120%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uLfL6kk5Sm88BsSMvaaePKIFKTYM0jPqZqi5Yz6vdJE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1izshgLXKReNsskBQcYqOoMSJAsQeXsk1lR1w59ZfttE%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C02%7CLisa_Castaneda%40hcpss.org%7C9343b1ae36394e6ec02408dc48f96927%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C638465483284273543%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Q7kCL8WbPSAjw25fXNjV4o1l8g45irM0VNYrbrz7F6k%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1NlqREjGzdyMnTK_s-JIEZOgqeYiYvqvnPtEokxAomG4%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C02%7CLisa_Castaneda%40hcpss.org%7C9343b1ae36394e6ec02408dc48f96927%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C638465483284280520%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BmYUXU32cgpIq5wd%2BkyqniNz9inuwcNklsrtyI8TcPA%3D&reserved=0
https://outlook.office.com/mail/AAMkADA1YzlmMmJiLWM1ZDEtNGU0Ni04MDAxLTU0Y2ZjZWU1NjU1NAAuAAAAAABNWd4ariXqRL6Dt9s9Hyu0AQB%2FIMpRHaA%2FSaSwQCb8F3XQAAAQ070sAAA%3D/id/AAQkADA1YzlmMmJiLWM1ZDEtNGU0Ni04MDAxLTU0Y2ZjZWU1NjU1NAAQAI2CSUHldEtNtbP1xLts%2BhU%3D/sxs/AAMkADA1YzlmMmJiLWM1ZDEtNGU0Ni04MDAxLTU0Y2ZjZWU1NjU1NABGAAAAAABNWd4ariXqRL6Dt9s9Hyu0BwB%2FIMpRHaA%2FSaSwQCb8F3XQAAAQ070sAAB%2FIMpRHaA%2FSaSwQCb8F3XQAAJlnozyAAABEgAQABZrWO1aRUFBl8h%2BSvoJp18%3D


IMPORTANT DATES

Fri. May 17 Schools close 3 hours early
Fri. May 17 Multicultural Night

Mon, May 20 Field Day

Wed, May 22 Spring Chorus Concert 7pm at Hammond High School

Wed, May 23 Career Day
Wed, May 23 Enrichment Fair

Mon May 27 Memorial Day - NO SCHOOL

Fri, May 31 5th Grade Simulated Congressional Hearing
Schoolwide Spirit Day - Wear Red, White & Blue

Wed Jun 5 Schools close 3 hours early

Thur Jun 13 5th Grade Promotion Ceremony

Jun 12 - Jun 14 Schools close 3 hours early

Fri June 14 Last Day of School




